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District and charter school staff should consider designating specific staff members, as 
appropriate, to serve as points of contact for parents or guardians considering this option.  
 
Answers to frequently asked questions are posted on the TEA website.   
 
If you have additional questions regarding this correspondence, please contact the Curriculum 
Standards and Student Support Division at (512) 463-9581 or curriculum@tea.texas.gov. 
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